Coronavirus
COVID-19

Ireland is operating a containment strategy
in line with WHO and ECDC advice
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HOW WE ARE HANDLING COVID-19

WE ARE OPEN

-
An Roinn Sldinte
Department of Health -
-

Following the Government announcement on Friday 27th March of further restrictions to
combat the Covid 19 threat, we remain open to serve the needs of the Agri Business sector.

The Government has made it clear that Agri business and Irish farmers are essential.
Our premises are closed to the public and we are taking all necessary measures to
protect the health and wellbeing of our employees, customers and the wider community.

Orders can be placed in the usual way through the sales office, through your sales
representative by phone / email or through our website
www.genfitt.ie.

If you are not registered and would like to order online please contact the sales office or
your sales representative. Our sales representatives are available on a daily basis by phone
or email. Please bear with us as we are operating with reduced staff levels and within
significant restrictions. This may result in small delays.

We want to express our appreciation to all of our staff who are working hard to serve the
needs of farmers, our food industry and our country in challenging circumstances.

Thank you to all of our customers for your continued support and understanding



